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We teach the children new words                

systematically.  Every week we will share our 

focus words with you. 

Words to learn and use: 

 

 

Remember to write down any sentences your        

children use which include these words.  This will 

help with our  assessment of their  communication 

and language skills. 

round  

Welcome to our new starters. 

This week we have been delighted to 

welcome our new starters to Nursery.  

They have had a fantastic time            

exploring all the different learning      

opportunities available to them.   

 

Top Tip 
 

 As the weather begins to change we 

will be using the outdoors to            

enhance your child’s learning.  

Please make sure 

they have a warm 

coat and gloves.  



We are committed to safeguarding children and young people. 

Key Diary Dates 

 

Week commencing 2nd October Sainsburys visit (days to be confirmed) 

Thursday 12th October Outdoor Classroom Learning day  

Friday 20th October Break up for Half Term (1 week) 

Tuesday 31st October Children return to Nursery 

Monday 7th November Nursery Rhyme week 

Tuesday  8th November Music Bugs session Nursery (children only) 

Tuesday 28th November Individual school photos 

 

Stay and Play Club. 
It was lovely to see some of the children at Stay and Play 

club.  They made some beautiful family trees with their      

parents.  Come along next week Tuesday 3:30, we are making 

playdough!! 


